
 

 

 

 

 

Welcome back after the half term break. I hope families enjoyed spending time in the outdoors, having fun and 

having plenty of time to relax. As we embark on the last half term of this academic year, things will begin to 

change for some families when the government allows us to let more children return to school. Some of your 

children may return and others may remain at home but, wherever your child will be, we will all be learning 

together. Keep reading to discover what learning will be like for your child. 

                                                                                            

 

                                                                                                                                                    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                       

                                                                                                                                                  

NURSERY NEWSLETTER 
‘SPECIAL EDITION’ 

LEARNING FOR ALL   

Communication and 

Language (C&L) 
 

 Phonics 

 Stories 

 Listening games      

       

 

MATHS 
    

 Maths songs 

 Number work 

 Revision of prior 
learning 

Wherever you are, home or school, keep working hard, listen to your grownups and 
enjoy lots of fun outdoors! 

LEARNING AT HOME EXTRAS   LEARNING IN SCHOOL EXTRAS   

    

       Boredom Busters 

       Forest School Fun games 
 

Physical/Gross Motor       
activities     
 
Phone calls home 

 
      
 

    

         Forest School Fun 

         PSHE focusing on     
         keeping safe, recognising   
         feelings and changes 
 
         Circle time and games 
 
 

         Time to talk 
 
      
 

Work to support transition to school will be shared with families during this half term too. 


